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To whom it may concern, 

My name is Braulio Olivarez and I would like to express my concern for the increase of truck
driving in front of my house. I reside at 5606 Norwalk Blvd, Whittier, CA 90601. After living
in my dwelling for the past four years, the amount of trucking has become a large nuisance.
Because of the vibration caused by the trucks it not only disturbs my family while sleeping but
has also caused damage to my house, including fractures to drywall, and concrete foundation.
I hope the city can take action quickly on this matter. 

Thank you, 
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